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Subj: From Don Signet
Date: 12l9nOOO 3i12:?3 pM pacific Standard Time
From: pSgBC
To: ?411.blaklrpJ@g11lqsnr

Ann -

Just a quick note to touch bsse. You will recall our telephone conversation on November 9 in which I suggestod we get started
on ananging for mediation in order to meet my December 15 target. Yousaid thatyou had reconsictered afterouroctober4
meetjng, and felt that mediation rnay not be the best course, and that a meeting betrveen you, Oeb collins, and me would be a
better method. You indicated that you would be meeting with GM senior managemsnt the week of November 27, then would
contaci me the week of December 4.

Since the week of December 4 has now passed and December 1 5 is only days away, there is liftle time left. Additionally, the
GM Christmas shutdown is nearing rapidly. \/vhen I met with Deb Cotlins on irlovember 21 | stressed to her that I didnt intend to
extend my offer beyond the 1sth, other than to possibly Monday the 18th if you requested. So, at the risk of sounding like a GM
incentive program disclaimer, I wish to make it clear that December 1g is the last day.

Ann, I appreciate the efforts that you and Deb have put forth on this project. As I'm sure you know, at the Enclave reveal on
November 28, Susan Docherty told me she was working with you and Deb on it as well. And the fact that you have involved
senior rnanagement certainly attests to your dedication towards achieving a resolution. ltisall greafly appreciated.

It is my sincerest hope lhat your efforts of nearly 2 1/2 months will result in a final resolution bv December'lB.

Don
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